Quilts for CPS Graduating Seniors - Class of 2023

Guidelines for Denton Quilt Guild Members

DQG signed up to make 10 quilt/pillowcase sets for 2023.

Quilts will be due in early April 2023.

Quilt size 63"x87" (£5%)

Quilts can be a little bigger than 63"x87", but not smaller, please.

Use this range when planning your design, and allow for shrinkage:
Final width 60"-66"

Final length 84"-91"

Machine quilting preferred, although hand quilted is allowed.
No rag quilts please. We need traditional 3-layer quilts.
NON-GENDER color and design. This is important.

Please choose fabrics carefully to make your quilt gender neutral.

We won’t know until mid-March 2023 how many quilts will be needed or the genders of the recipients.

So we’re making quilts that can be used by either young women or young men.

Please avoid themed quilts as these are harder to assign. We don’t know these kiddos and the CPS
caseworkers may not have anyone in their area who’s crazy for horses or dolphins.

A standard sized pillow case 20"x27" matching your quilt is needed.

Both quilt and pillow case need to be washed before turning them in.



